
Parking Management FAQ 
Q: Why are we changing to a new parking management system? 

A: This new system will make it quick and easy for students, faculty, and staff to register vehicles 
without needing a physical parking permit or sticker. Safety Services will be able to more 
efficiently and effectively monitor what vehicles come on campus, distribute available parking 
equitably, and know immediately if a prohibited vehicle enters. 

Q: How do I register my vehicle? 

A: Log in to InsideCBU/Click the Safety Services tab and follow the instructions. 

Q: Will I need to go to the Safety Services office to register and pick up a sticker for my 
vehicle? 

A: No. Stickers will NOT be utilized with the new parking management system. Your license 
plate is your parking permit.  

Q: Do visitors need to register?  

A: Visitors do not need to register, but they must park in visitor parking located in Lots 1 and 9. 

Q: How often do I need to register my vehicle? 
A: Students: Once each academic school year. That permit will remain valid through the 
summer following the academic year. Staff/Faculty: Staff and faculty permits are good for three 
years. 

Q: How will I know where to park? 

A: When you register, you will receive an email advising the lots you can use. A parking map is 
available on the Safety Services tab on InsideCBU. 

Q: Can I register more than one vehicle? 

A: Residential students can register one vehicle. Commuter students can register two vehicles. 

https://insidecbu.calbaptist.edu/ICS/Safety_Services/


A: Residential and commuter students can register their vehicles after June 1, 2023. 

Q: What if I change housing locations during the semester?  

A: Email safetyservices@calbaptist.edu, and we will assist you. 

Q: What if my car is in the shop or I get a new car?  

A: Email safetyservices@calbaptist.edu, and we will assist you. 

Q: When can I register my vehicle?




